
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Annunciation   May 21, 2023 

Today’s second collection support the Catholic 
Communications Campaign.   The Social Action Pillars supports 
the Grassroots Crisis Center 
 
We invite your continued support of the Columbia Community 
Care food donation boxes outside our Wilde Lake office doors.  
There is an update in the bulletin regarding the difference your 
generosity is making for our neighbors in need. 
 
On behalf of the Columbia Pregnancy Center, thank you to all 
those who have supported the baby shower clothing donations 
as well as the Baby Bottle collection.  
 
Next weekend, we celebrate Pentecost.  Please consider 
wearing red to join in the Spirit of the celebration 
 

WILDE LAKE SUNDAY MORNING ONLY 
Our “Holy Grounds” coffee stand will again be open this 
morning. Please join us. 


